
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
23 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Year 1 Phonics Screening 

 

The phonics screening check is a statutory requirement for all children in Year 1 and 

it takes place in the summer term.  It is a quick check of your child’s ability to decode 

words using only their phonic knowledge.  

 

I would like to invite parents/carers of Year 1 children to attend a Phonics Screening 

workshop on Tuesday 30 January at 4.30pm.  This workshop will provide you with 

more information about the Phonics Screening Check and I will be sharing resources 

and giving some helpful tips and advice on how you can support your child.  

 

At the end of the workshop there will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions.  

 

Please come in through the main office at Bothal Lower Site. 

 

I look forward to meeting you. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

N Sleeth 

 
Miss Sleeth 
Reading Leader 


